MORRISON-TALBOTT LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES
28 FEBRUARY 2022 MINUTES

The Morrison-Talbott Library Board of Trustees met on Monday, 28 February 2022 at 6:30 p.m.
in the library and via Zoom. President, Ken Perkins presided. Trustees present included:

Vickie Gardner P Sharon Glessner A James Hopkins P
Phillip Kelley A Andrew Mayer P Jared Nobbe A
Kenneth Perkins P Judith Tomlinson A Rita Trantham A

Others Present: Jamie Wratchford, Library Director.

As there was no quorum, no business was conducted.

Jamie informed those present that the library had changed all mask signs to reflect that masks
are optional for all patrons, effective 28 February 2022. Jamie also informed trustees that the

Woaterloo Police Department is keeping a closer eye on the library building given recent events.

President Ken Perkins adjourned the meeting at 6:47 p.m.



